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Sunday 5th November 2023 

 
Dear Humboldtians, dear friends, 

 

our third Humboldt meeting this year will take place on Wednesday 6th December at 

6:15 pm in room 019 of the Institute for Translation and Interpreting at Heidelberg 

University (Plöck 57a, 69117 Heidelberg). 

 

Prof. Dr. Marcus Nüsser, Head of the Department of Geography at the South Asia 

Institute at Heidelberg University, will give a lecture entitled "Endangered and 

dangerous mountains: cryosphere dynamics, socioeconomic risk and adaptation 

strategies in the Himalayan region". The lecture will last about 45 minutes and can 

also be offered in English. 

 

Thereafter we cordially invite you to a dinner in the Italian restaurant Trattoria 

Toscana (Marktplatz 1, 69117 Heidelberg). The meeting will also provide the 

opportunity for our current fellows to exchange the latest news and views related to 

their research topics and other points of concern. 

 

To facilitate the organization of the dinner, we kindly ask you to send us a short reply 

to this invitation, indicating whether or not you will be able to attend. 

 

We look forward to spending an inspiring Humboldt evening with current and former 

fellows, members and friends of the Regional Group Heidelberg in a relaxed 

atmosphere. 

 

Looking forward to seeing you soon! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Johann M. Heuser, Lutz Greb and Claudia Cabezón Doty 

 
 

https://www.dgh-ev.org/regionalgruppen/heidelberg/ 
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